
Recommendations on payments regulation
for the Financial Conduct Authority
and Payment Systems Regulator:
November 2024

Letter from the Chancellor of the Exchequer to the Chief Executive of the
Financial Conduct Authority (FCA) and Managing Director of the Payment
Systems Regulator (PSR) providing recommendations on payments regulation.
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